
Pacific Power, Klamath Falls Kiwanis and Reser Family 
Foundations All Announce Grants. 
 
Grants large and small. They all add up to meeting our goal in raising funds from 
foundations and individual planned gifts. . We are hopeful to reach a goal of 
$155,000 by calendar year’s end. We are now half way there. This campaign funds 
about 11% of the Senior Center’s annual budget and is critical in raising the 
necessary matching and complementary funds needed to provide our services 
and attract nearly $900,000 in government support. Local donations continue to 
be needed and are critical to our success. 
 
Special thanks this month to The Reser Family, Klamath Falls Kiwanis and Pacific 
Power Foundations for this support. All three of these foundations have made 
recurring gifts over the past several years, and are part of what we call our Family 
of Foundations that we can count on for on-going support. 

March 2023 donations of $11,810 were received from the following organizations 
and individuals: 

Anne Weaver 
Pacific Power Foundation 
Valerie Howard 
First Presbyterian Church 
Marta Stephens 
Jon Schnebly 
Refuge City Church 
Geraldine Schindler 
Rose Chapman 
Stephen Mathies 
Patricia Henderson 
Kenneth  Banes 
Burl Parrish 
Mildred Miller 
Ernie Palmer 
Donna Maloney 
Charlotte Moseley 

Paul Pohl 
    



Unidentified contributions in March for Meals, Transportation and Other Services 
amounted to $3,973. 

The Senior Center would like to especially recognize the following individuals for 
their regular and/or recurring gifts during 2022 amounting to at least $600 for the 
year. They were the following: 

First Presbyterian 
Church 
Marta Stephens 
Refuge City Church 
Geraldine Schindler 
Dorothy Winters 
Jon Schnebly 
Burl Parrish 
Howard McGee 
Patricia Henderson 
Rose Chapman 
Wilma Petrik 
Cheryl Gibbs  
Ernie Palmer 
Peggy Thomas 
Mildred Miller 
Charlotte Moseley 
Donna Maloney 

     

The Center continues to encourage you to be a recurring giver.  These types of gifts 
are so important to the Center because they add stability to our funding. They also 
send a clear message to everyone that you have trust in the Center, its future and 
its importance to our senior neighbors.  

You can become an on-going or recurrent giver by authorizing the Center to charge 
to your card periodically, such as monthly. You can also contribute by mail, personal 
visit or with a single telephone call to the Center. There is a giving form on page 3 
of this publication. 

The IRS has determined that we are a tax exempt organization under section 501(c)(3) of the 
IRS Code.  Our Federal Tax ID # is 46-0716639. 


